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City of Quesnel Council meeting closed to the public 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, City Hall is closed to the public, and therefore the public or media will not be able 

to attend the March 31, 2020 Council Meeting. The March 31, 2020 Regular Council meeting has been changed to 

Special Council meeting that will be held electronically via video conference. The video recording of this meeting will 

be placed on the City’s website for the public to access on Wednesday, April 1. The media have been invited to 

attend via video conference. 

These changes are in accordance with the Order of the Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General, Ministerial 

Order M083 dated March 26, 2020, regarding the Provincial State of Emergency for the COVID-19 pandemic. 

We realize this is not ideal, but the City is taking the necessary steps to reduce the spread of the Coronaviurs. The 

health and safety of the public, media, City Council and Staff are our top priority. 
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